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Dhaka,  July 7: The Bangladesh U16 Girls Team  will participate in training camps and play
friendlies in South Korea from July  10-20, and the team is set to leave Dhaka on July 9.
  
  Ahead of the tour, a press conference will be held in the BFF conference room  on July 9,
Sunday at 2pm, where the head coach and team captain will answer the  queries. 
  
  Journalists and reporters are invited to attend the press meet in the scheduled  time.
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